
 

 

RCS BULLETIN 
June 2020 

 ROSTHERN COMMUNITY SCHOOL — Relationships, Courage, Success 

RCS students, parents, and community members, 

The final month of school is finally here! Although it looks very different than the June that we were hoping 
for, it still brings a sense of closure to 2019/2020 and a variety of exciting activities: 

· Grade 12 “Virtual” Graduation on June 19th – this will be a chance for us to celebrate our graduates in a 
safe, digital way! 

· PreK and Kindergarten registration occurs – we all look forward to welcoming new students into our 
community. 

· Grade 10-12 students choose their courses for next year – forms have been sent out and most have been 
returned (please get yours in if you haven’t already!). 

· Students finish off the courses that they are enrolled in – supplemental learning is available to all students 
until June 19th, and we continue to encourage all families to take part. 

This year we will not be announcing class lists (including elementary class splits) until the fall. Due to COVID, 
a possible influx of new students, and a variety of other factors that come into play when opening a new 
school, we want to make sure that we have time to plan and make changes as necessary. Thank you all for 
understanding!  

RCS Grand Opening and Meet the staff/families evening:  we will send more details on this evening. It will 
hopefully take place the week of August 24-28. This evening will be an opportunity for students and families 
to see the new school, chat with staff, see their potential classrooms and arrange for their locker. We will 
send more details on time and date when we know more regarding our provincial restrictions due to COVID.   

In addition, construction at Rosthern Community School will be finished by the middle of June! We will 
receive keys, start moving in furniture and supplies, and begin the lengthy process of setting up a new 
building. Staff have all been waiting (im)patiently for this moment for a long time – we can’t wait to start 
getting everything ready for students to return as soon as they can in 2020/2021. 

If there is a silver lining to these crazy times, it is that we have all had a chance to remember how much we 

love being at school. Despite the fact that staff, students, and parents have all remained connected as much 

as possible, nothing can replace the daily bustle of school hallways. Until we are all able to be together again, 

please stay in touch, stay safe, and remember that opportunities for learning are everywhere. 

 

Mr. Mitch Luiten             Mrs. Andrea Foster 

mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca  andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca 



 

 

Thursday, June 4th @ 9:30-2:30 

RHS Gym & RES Gym 
Items include: chairs, desks, filing cabinets, sewing 

machines, sports equipment 

Cash/cheque donations will be accepted at the exit.  

All donations will go to the new accessible 

playground.  

Please wear a mask—we will have some in case you 

don’t. 

Maximum 10 people at a time. 

RHS/RES GARAGE “SALES” 

 

If your child will be 5 years old by December 31st, 2020, it’s time for Kindergarten!! 

For online registration forms:  www.spiritsd.ca/registration-2/ 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  

hope  

Top Left: View in front of Servery 

Top Right: Home Ec room 

Bottom: Outside pathway & bike racks. 

We are excited to be doing another Rosthern 

Community School clothing order. Please 

follow the link below to shop 

https://rosthernsummer2020.itemorder.com/ 

 

Order deadline is Sunday, June 21st  

RCS CLOTHING ORDERS 

http://www.spiritsd.ca/registration-2/
https://rosthernsummer2020.itemorder.com/


 

 

ROSTHERN HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATING CLASS OF 2020 

Rhoan Alfelor Taryn Dahl Kelsey Deptuck  Patrick Faciloan 

Natalie Funk Sarah Johnston Jada Klassen Rekaita Gardypie 

Ma Ner Soe Blake Martin Jalyna Neudorf Ashley Nogier 



 

 

ROSTHERN HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATING CLASS OF 2020 

Ta Kaw (Lily) Paw Tomas Pritchard Clarence Roy Kendra Schlichemeyer 

Silas Stuart Pa Hae Thaw Alysia Wielinga Cassidy Wurtz 

Dear RHS Graduates of 2020, 

We are so proud of you. 

You have handled this year and this COVID situation with grace and compassion. 

You are a hard working group who will be successful in whatever it is you do after Grade 12. 

We have enjoyed teaching you these past 7 years and you will be greatly missed. 

We look forward to honouring you, our last graduating class of Rosthern High School. 



 

 

RCS STAFF 2020-2021 
  Mitch Luiten   Principal, Math 

  Andrea Foster   Vice Principal, Sr. English 

  Miranda Isaak   Administrative Assistant 

  Megan Quinney  Administrative Assistant 

  Kristen Block   SERT 

  Brenda Epp   SERT, PAA, Sr. ELA 

  Delanie Adams-Beavereye Pre-Kindergarten 

  Karen Marsh-Hogan  Kindergarten 

  Taralyn Ullyott   Grade 1 

  Jacquie Thiessen  Grade 2 

  Alicia Pritchard  Grade 2/3  

  Heather Ens   Grade 3 

  Karen Lehmann  Grade 4 

  Dane Arntsen   Grade 4 

  Allysa Brewster  Grade 4/5 

  Amber Lehmann  Grade 5 

  Susan Hayward  Grade 6 

  Jillian Kakoske   Grade 7 

  Dana Wood   Grade 8 

  Derek Bergen   Phys. Ed, Math 

  Zlatan Cilimdzic  Phys. Ed, Math  

  Evan Derksen   Sr. Math 

  Brenden Kroeger  Phys. Ed, Sr. Science 

  Liana McKinley  Sr. History, ELA, Math 

  Camille Oberhofer  ELA, Social 

  Tiffany Crouch   ELA, Social  
  Janice Born   PAA, Sr. ELA 

  Patrick Wills    I.A., Robotics, Math 

  Richard Zwarich  I.A., MY Science 

   


